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Thursday 20th April 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Thank you for choosing Eastfield as the school for your child. We are really looking forward to you joining our Eastfield 

family in the new school year. I look forward to working with the staff and yourselves to ensure that your children 

have the best start to their time at Eastfield and that you feel supported during this important time in your child’s 

development. 

In the coming weeks we will be communicating with you to inform you of opportunities for you and your children to 

know more about the school and for us to know more about you and your children. These will include collecting some 

important information to make sure we can be ready for the arrival of your child in August.  

For now, please can I ask the you complete the form using the link attached?  

This will also be on the school website, look for the parents’ tab and then ‘new reception starters 2023’. 

You can complete the new starter form by following the link below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/7J86bmwL1T 

 

A copy of this letter will also be on the school website. If you have any problems, please let us know? 

Once the form is completed it will mean that we can contact your child’s nursery, if they’ve been to one, to find out 

more about them. It will also mean that we can start to collect together some more things to send to you which 

should make starting with us easier in the new year. 

We have some more information on the school website that you might find useful, 
https://www.eastfield.bepschools.org/ 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Mr Gilbert 

Headteacher 
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